
USCG AUXILIARY 

DIVISION 10 SO-MA OCTOBER 2016 REPORT 

1- I attended our District Meeting in Williamsburg, VA 24,25September2016. Met with MA Officers 

and our District OTO USCG Williams to discuss District and Sector issues for MA. 

 

2- I have been receiving request for PLB’s for operations. This item is coordinated thru OPS.  

 

3- If equipment is needed for Division 10 please contact your FSO-MA or myself. 

 

4- Reminder to Division Officers that start your preparations for yearend inventory for DIRAUX. 

 

Respectfully, 

Andy Cardwell SO-MA 


